
Glencross Mennonite Church
Box 1719 Morden MB R6M 1B5

www.glencrosschurch.com

Sunday - June 7, 2020

Message - Pastor Peter Redekopp
Sermon Title: The Royal Wedding
Scripture: Psalm 45:1-17

I lift my eyes to the hills, where does my help come from? 
My help comes from the Lord, the Maker of heaven and earth. Psalm 121:1-2

Deacon Nomination and Pastor Vote, Monday evening June 8th from 7-9 pm.
There will be a drive-by Deacon nomination for three deacon couples and Pastor vote 
for Pastor Peter & Audrey at Glencross Church.   Deacon Couples that are eligible for 
re-election are Bob & Anna Friesen and Matt & Jenn Klassen.  Please note that Peter & 
Vicky Hoeppner have completed a total of 6 years and are not eligible for re-election.  

Sunday School Picnic scheduled for June 21st has been cancelled due to the MB 
health large group restrictions.

Church Camping - June 19-21 at Plum Coulee Campground.   Cost for Full-Service 
sites is $30/night and $10.50/night for tenting sites.   Payment due upon arrival.  
Cheques should be made out to RM of Rhineland.   Due to the current restrictions 
there will be no organized events during this weekend.  Those who are signed up will 
be contacted with further instructions.   Those who still want to camp and did not sign 
up in advance are encouraged to contact the RM of Rhineland office to reserve a site.
 Due to Covid 19 restrictions, our VBS program is canceled. On July 19th we will be 
having a 1 day drive-through activity, where pre-registered children will get a packet 
to do at home. We will only be able to accommodate pre-registered children. To 
register children please visit: https://vbspro.events/p/events/glencross2020/sessions/
48831/participants/new. We will be taking registrations till July 12. Please see the VBS 
tab on the Glencross website for more information or contact Megan or Amanda.
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